

Cheryl VanZandbergen <cheryl@cityviewcc.net>

### Fwd: NEW in the Haus

1 message

Cvz <cvanz529@gmail.com>
To: Van Zandbergen Cheryl <cheryl@cityviewcc.net>

Sat, Jan 13, 2024 at 2:11 PM

Cheryl
Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Clark Peddicord <cpeddicord@philosophia.org>

Date: January 13, 2024 at 9:56:23 AM CST

To: cvanz529@gmail.com Subject: NEW in the Haus

Reply-To: cpeddicord@philosophia.org

# Clark and Ann Peddicord in Berlin



Friday, 12. January 2024

## Dear Friends,

We treasure your specific prayers for God's work through "Philosophia International"!

Your love and commitment to the heart and vision of discipleship and mission to the world is a wonderful encouragement to us! We know that these are challenging times for everyone and thank you so much for your end-of-the-year donations!

# Many NEW things are happening.

Would you please pray for great WISDOM and RESILIENCE in 2024?

~ That God will be the clear, beautiful center of Clark's teaching on "Cultural Apologetics" at the university Biblical Study Center in Boise. It began last Thursday, 11. January.

- ~ It's always challenging when there's a big transition of students in "Haus Nazareth", Berlin. A number of key students are finishing up at the end of the German Winter Semester (in February). Please pray that "Philosophia Europa" and the Haus community will grow spiritually in UNITY, closeness to the Lord, and that the newer students will develop deep, positive friendships with Jesus and each other.
- ~ The costs for the much-needed digital upgrade in the Haus were significant and finances are really tight. Thankfully, the internet connections seem stable and the students are very thankful!
- ~ We are grateful for your prayers for resilience, strength, and wisdom to handle the ministry needs on both sides of the Atlantic in ways that please God. Would you also keep praying for God's clear guidance as we try to be an "International Bridge"?
- ~ Luke 6:38 is a promise that we claim for you who support our ministry. It says that God will give back in overflowing, multiplied ways to those who give to His work.
- ~ Thank you, too, for your prayers for our family. On Christmas Eve, our darling new granddaughter, Eva Ruha, was born and she's healthy. Now we have three wonderful grandkids!

We would appreciate your prayers for each of them to meet Jesus early in life and then to enjoy learning and applying the Bible wisely and loving God all their lives.

in the Master, Clark and Ann

PS: Clark's Sunday teaching on 10. December on "Leadership in Christ" is on YouTube:

https://www.calvaryboise.com/sermons/sermon/2023-12-10/leadership-in-christ

### **Manage Your Subscription**

This message was sent to cvanz529@gmail.com from cpeddicord@philosophia.org

Clark Peddicord Philosophia International P.O. Box 190162 Boise, Idaho 83719

